

Time for Twos Newsletter Summer 2024

Welcome to your Summer I newsletter for Toddler room in Nursery.

Our Toddler room team includes Mrs Corbett, Mrs Wilkinson and Miss Whittaker

This half term our topics is Let's go on an adventure'.

We are going to be learning about Minibeasts and where we find them. The children will have the opportunity to look for minibeasts in their habit. At Forest school the children will be able to explore the outside environment looking for a variety of minibeasts, learning about their different features and where they live.

Thank you for sharing what you have been doing at home to support our topics.

PSED

In PSED this half term we will be covering:

Beginning to show 'effortful control'.

Talking about feelings in more elaborated ways: 'I am sad because' or 'I love it when'.

Noticing and ask questions about differences, such as skin colour Developing friendships with other children

Learning to use the toilet independently

PE

PE takes place on a Friday. Please remove all jewellery on this day.

Forest School

Forest school takes place on a Monday. Don't forget your wellies.

Reading

The children will start taking part in 'family library sessions' please check the Nursery notice board if you are unsure of your child's session to attend 'family library'.

Nursery Rhymes: we will continue to learn a new nursery rhyme each week.



Cooking



This half term we are continuing to teach cooking. The skills we are covering are:

Start to use a knife safely:

We will be chopping the ingredients to make

Talk about the different smells and tastes:

We will look at different toppings for our pancakes and talk to our peers about how they taste and smell.